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NOTIFICATION 

  02nd June, 2023 CCIL/Legal/23/17          

To, 

All Members, 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Ref- CCIL’s Application for UK Recognition 

Members are hereby informed that The Clearing Corporation of India Ltd. 

(CCIL), presently in the ‘run-off regime’, has made an application to the Bank of 

England for recognition as a TC-CCP on 31st January, 2023. 

Yours faithfully, 

For The Clearing Corporation of India Ltd., 

Sd/- 

Managing Director 

************ 




